Patricia van Horne
Skowhegan

| strongly SUPPORT the passing of LD 471.

In 1993 Maine voters voted to protect our public lands and require a 2/3 vote to make
changes.

BPL has leased land to CMP and revised the original permit twice without public notice or a
2/3 vote.

The 150 ft corridor through the land leased to CMP would cause irreparable harm to wildlife
habitat and our public lands.

The legislature needs to hold BPL accountable and require the 2/3 vote prior to any projects
that affect our public lands.

Thank you for your time and effort to help keep Maine, Maine!



